EXECUTIVE

¥ kgillis@hbade.org 302-678-1520 www.hbade.org

HBADE Members,

It's hard to believe it's already December! What a year it has been for our
association. | am filled with gratitude for our leadership, volunteers, and
members who have worked hard to make this a successful year.

RECENT HIGHLIGHTS

HBADE leadership and staff have been working hard over the last month
to establish our calendar of events for 2025. Some highlights include the
old favorites like the bowling tournament and two golf tournaments, the
Regal Awards (with a special new surprise for 2025!), and some new
opportunities for our members to be involved in advocacy efforts. We have
shared our legislative priorities with all newly-elected officials and we are
excited for opportunities to move the needle forward on our policy goals.

WHAT'S COMING UP

Join us for our Annual Membership Meeting & Holiday Party at Big Oyster
Brewery (Milford) on December 11. We will be accepting donations
(cash/check/card) for the North Carolina Home Builders Association’s
Educational & Charitable Foundation to support hurricane relief efforts.

We're bringing back the Builders' Ball on January 25! Please mark your
calendars to join us and our special guests, NAHB 2nd Vice Chair Bill
Owens and NAHB CEO Jim Tobin. Tickets are on sale now.

We are excited to offer NAHB's Certified Aging in Place Designation with
all three CAPS classes starting in January. Visit our website to register.

Plus, sponsorships are now available for 2025; pick a la carte or design a
custom package for a discount!

UPCOMING EVENTS

* General Membership Meeting & Holiday Party on December 11

o Big Oyster Brewery in Milford; registration is open
» Builders’ Ball on January 25

o King Cole Farm in Dover; sponsorships and tickets on sale now
+ Bowling Tournament on February 20

o Bowlerama in New Castle; sponsorships ovoi/ab/eW



